
From: Smith, Austin <AustinSmith@gov.sc.gov>
To: Taylor, Marshall <taylorwm@dhec.sc.gov>
CC: Wilson, David <WILSONDE@dhec.sc.gov>

Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov>
Date: 7/26/2016 2:42:06 PM

Subject: RE: Attached is a letter to Governor Nikki Haley.

Marshall,
 
It is really difficult to parse out what issues are being raised here.  Is there anything – particularly of an environmental 
nature – that is problematic beyond the publicly well-known issues associated with the Pinewood Site or Twelve Mile 
River?  Any action required from our office?
 
Thanks,
 
Austin
 
From: Taylor, W. Marshall [mailto:taylorwm@dhec.sc.gov] 

Sent: Tuesday, July 26, 2016 10:03 AM

To: Smith, Austin

Cc: Wilson, David

Subject: Fw: Attached is a letter to Governor Nikki Haley.
 
 
 
W. Marshall Taylor, Jr.
General Counsel
SC Department of Health and Environmental Control
2600 Bull Street
Columbia, SC   29201
Office:  803-898-3350
Fax:  803-898-3367

PRIVACY NOTICE: The information contained in this message and all attachments transmitted with it 
may contain legally privileged and/or confidential information intended solely for the use of the 
individual or entity to whom it is addressed. Access to this information by any other individual is 
unauthorized and may be unlawful.  If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, you 
are hereby notified that any reading, dissemination, distribution, copying, or other use of this 
message or its attachments is strictly prohibited. If you have received this message in error, please 
notify the sender immediately and delete the information without retaining any copies. Thank you.
 

From: Bannister, Brian

Sent: Tuesday, July 26, 2016 10:01 AM

To: Taylor, W. Marshall

Subject: FW: Attached is a letter to Governor Nikki Haley.
 
 
 
From: Bill Stephens [mailto:wstephens@sparrowhawk.org] 


mailto:Smith,%20Austin%20%3CAustinSmith@gov.sc.gov%3E
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mailto:HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov


Sent: Monday, July 25, 2016 3:10 PM

To: HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov
Cc: Taylor, W. Marshall <taylorwm@dhec.sc.gov>

Subject: FW: Attached is a letter to Governor Nikki Haley.
 
 
 
From: Bill Stephens 

Sent: Monday, July 25, 2016 8:41 AM

To: 'Taylor, W. Marshall'; 'Heigel, Catherine E.'; 'Phil Leventis (leventis@ftc-i.net)'; 'ehwarner@santeecooper.com'; 
'PerryB@dnr.sc.gov'; 'Robert Kerr'; 'sfretwell@thestate.com'; 'Jim Hilley'; 'Barnett, Ron'; 'pbrowning@postandcourier.com'; 
'pconner@williamsmullen.com'; 'Pat Sears'; 'Luke Lukens'

Subject: Attached is a letter to Governor Nikki Haley.
 
All – Attached is a letter to Governor Nikki Haley.  The letter is self-explanatory.
 
Marshall or Director Heigel:  Please forward this to the appropriate email address at the Governor’s office.  
The Governor’s email system does not allow attachments.  Thank you.
 
William A. Stephens, P.E.
Sparrow Hawk
121 Upcountry Lane
Travelers Rest, South Carolina  29690

Sincerely, 

Brian Bannister 

(803) 898-2778 

bannisbm@dhec.sc.gov
www.scdhec.gov
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